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F I S C A L    I M P A C T    R E P O R T 
 

 

SPONSOR Campos 
ORIGINAL DATE   

LAST UPDATED 

02/17/21 

 HB  

 

SHORT TITLE Teen Driver Safety Training SB 195 

 

 

ANALYST Jorgensen 
 

APPROPRIATION (dollars in thousands) 
 

Appropriation Recurring 

or Nonrecurring 

Fund 

Affected FY21 FY22 

 $250.0 Recurring General Fund 

 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 

 

SOURCES OF INFORMATION 

 

Responses Received From 

Department of Transportation (DOT) 

 

SUMMARY 
 

     Synopsis of Bill 

 

Senate Bill 195 (SB195) appropriates $250 thousand from the general fund to the Department of 

Transportation for the purpose of implementing teen driver safety training to better recognize, 

understand, and navigate work zones, vehicle trouble on roadsides, and move-over laws. 

 

There is no effective date of this bill. It is assumed that the effective date is 90 days following 

adjournment of the Legislature. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  

 

The appropriation of $250 thousand contained in this bill is a recurring expense to general fund. 

Any unexpended or unencumbered balance remaining at the end of fiscal year 2022 shall revert to 

the general fund. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 

 

DOT notes that if a request for proposal process is utilized “to identify a vendor to provide the 

expanded training in driver education, the $250 thousand funding may need to be available for at 

least a 2-year period.” 
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